From: Jacqueline Ponti

To: "WLayton@wbklaw.com".GWIAL1.ROUTE_A
Date: 10/5/00 3:47PM
Subject: Re: Globalstar USA, Inc. - Foreign Carrier Affiliation

Notification ("FCN") - Submission ID: 1B2000000790

Thank you for the email. Your attachments have been matched to your
application and uploaded into IBFS. Thank you for using IBFS!

>>>"Layton, William" <WLayton@wbklaw.com> 10/5/00 >>>
Dear Sir/Madam:

| am forwarding two (2) attachments to the above-referenced FCN that was
filed electronically by Globalstar USA, Inc. on October 2, 2000. Pursuant

to a telephone conversation with Jacqueline Ponti, FCC, it was discovered
that for some technical reason the attachments to the FCN that were uploaded
on October 2, 2000 did not make it to the FCC with the electronically-filed
notification. Accordingly, per Ms. Ponti's instruction, | am forwarding
Attachments 1 and 2 in a .pdf format to be associated with the FCN.

Please contact me if you have questions.
Sincerely,

Billy Layton

WILKINSON BARKER KNAUER, LLP
2300 N Street, N.W., Suite 700
Washington, DC 20037

tel. 202-383-3335

<<tnzattl.pdf>> <<tnzatt2.pdf>>



